
 

Memorandum 

 

DATE:  February 4, 2021 
  
TO:  City of Shoreline Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  Nora Gierloff, Planning Manager, AICP 
 
RE:  Department of Commerce Presentation on Growth Management 
  
 
In preparation for the update of Shoreline’s Comprehensive Plan over the next few 
years staff has invited a representative from the Department of Commerce’s Growth 
Management Services Division to address the Commission. Kirsten Larsen, a Senior 
Planner with Commerce and the assigned reviewer for Shoreline’s codes and plans, will 
give an overview of: 
 

• Basics of Comprehensive Planning 

• Overview of the Regional Planning Process 

• Vision 2050 

• Role of Puget Sound Regional Council 

• Purpose of Countywide Planning Policies 
 
Based on the Commission’s questions and interests staff may focus on additional 
speakers and training this year. The Commission is also encouraged to view the February 
8th Council presentation on how the King County growth targets for individual 
jurisdictions are developed.  

6a. Commerce GMA Briefing




